On Loving Memory of Ranger John J. Bonnetplume February 15, 1944 - November 4, 2018

On November 4, 2018 our dearest one passed on. His family would like to take this time to thank you, one and all, for the donation program – to the people of Fort McPherson; to the cooks who prepared the feast; those who donated the moose meat; his fellow Rangers; those who worked at the gravesite; Chief Wanda Pascal, council and her staff at the TGC: president Bobby Jo Greenland, council and her staff of the GTC; president Les P. Blake, Council and his staff of the DGO; and Fort McPherson Health Centre for the beautiful church service.

Your kindness will be forever treasured.

Love one another. Do unto your neighbour as yourself.

